

Winning "Library Survivor" Tribes Take Home Prize!

Congratulations to the two winning tribes from Ms. Bright's & Ms. Nigoghossian's 5th grade library classes in the annual "Library Survivor" unit, based on the popular "Survivor" TV show. Five tribes in each 5th grade class competed in timed research challenges over the last two months, and

these two groups, or tribes, scored more accumulated points than the other four tribes in each of their classes, proudly taking back to their classrooms million dollar checks (just like on the TV show!), although they may have difficulty cashing them...







Kindergarten & grade 1 classes loved March Author of the Month Robert Munsch's hilarious books - parents, ask your K/1 student about the fun projects they've done to celebrate April Author of the Month Amy Krouse Rosenthal; 2nd grade library classes have been learning how to locate articles and subjects using both print & online encyclopedias; and thanks to all the families who visited the library during the Spring Open House. That's the Buzz!

3rd Grade Library Classes Complete Research Projects!

3rd grade library classes have finished research projects which found them learning about other cultures around the world. Mr. Sider's class studied life in Japan, while Mrs. Bellen's class researched life in various desert countries around the world. Students and their partners used the

information they gathered to create online presentations using Microsoft Sway. To view their work, please follow the link found on the library webpage or the library's Facebook page!



BOOKS & PIE = PERFECT MATCH!

Enthusiastic Valleyview 5th graders have begun participating in the library's "Newbery Pie Club" during lunch/recess every other Day 5 in our school schedule. Students are encouraged to read a Newbery Award winning chapter book, awarded as such by the

American Library
Association, then they
share the book and
discuss it with the group
while eating lunch and
Mr. Parmerter's selection
of various homemade pies!

